Commander
Seventeenth Coast Guard District
Juneau, Alaska, 99802-5517

3 May 2021

Dear Director Witherell,

On April 23, 2021 | relieved Rear Admiral Matthew Bell as the Seventeenth
District Commander. | am excited to be in Alaska where fisheries are such an
important component of the national economy and safety of life at sea is
paramount. -

My Chief of Enforcement, CAPT Jason Brennell, and my Section Chief for
Domestic Fisheries Enforcement, LCDR Jedediah Raskie, will continue to serve
as my alternates on the Council and Enforcement Committee. My staff will work
diligently to ensure the Council has the U.S. Coast Guard’s full support regarding
at-sea enforcement of federal fisheries and marine protected species
regulations.

| look forward to working with you, the Council, native communities, industry,
and other stakeholders to ensure Alaska's fisheries continue to thrive.

Sincerely,

Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard

David Witherell

Executive Director

North Pacific Fishery Management Council
1007 West Third, Suite 400

Anchorage, Alaska 99501



